
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Dear Parents of P.6 students, 

 

In response to enquiries about our Form One admission exercise and interest 

in the Jesuit approach to education at Wah Yan, we have organized a Form 

One Admission Talk in online mode on 14th November, 2020 (Sat) at 2:30 

pm. If you are interested, please register on or before 7th November 2020 at 

the following link: 

 

https://wahyan-edu-

hk.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMrdu2hrjItH9fWH8SiqncK523BeA7B2q4Y 

 

Welcome! You are invited to join 

a meeting: Form One Admission 

Talk 2020-2021. After registering, 

you will receive a confirmation 

email about joining the meeting. 

The talk will be held online with Zoom meeting. 

Please register with the full name of the 

student. 
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A reply email will be issued on or before 10th November 2020 regarding 

your registration status. If there is over subscription, places will be allocated 

by lot drawing. 

 

With Best Wishes, 

Dr. Davis Chan 

Principal   

 


